## HAPPY NEW YEAR



Thank you to AJCA, Jersey Members, Sponsors & Volunteers who made 2024 Convention a blast in New England!



NEJBA is hosting a raffle fundraiser open to <u>anyone!</u> Enter for your chance to win a brand new portable milk pump & can!

Proceeds will support Jersey Youth to attend events such as; National Convention and/or Louisville!

Tickets will be on sale in the New Year, if you are interested, contact us on Facebook or the email listed in the bottom right hand corner!

\*Drawing will be taking place during our annual meeting in July 2025\*,



Remembering New England Legends

New England Jersey Breeders sends their thoughts and prayers to the families of;

John Miller, Ed Copper & Larry Kempton.

These three Jersey enthusiasts were staples within the Jersey Breed in New England. We will continue to promote our Jersey Cattle, just as they did. Contract NICHEA I

President; Mojra Poitras, MA Vice President; Jason Johnson, NH Secretary; Toni Jacque MA Treasurer; Jessica Dizek, MA

Directors; Sue Buell, CT, Julie Jacque, MA, Alan Chittenden, NY, Heidi Mason, NH, Kerry Gawalt, VT, Maggie Cole, RI

> Email | newenglandjersey@gmail.com